
Fall 2023 Newsletter

Dear friends and family,

We pray you had a wonderful, bountiful Thanksgiving! As we enter into the holiday
season and the new year, we are reminded that it will be twenty years without Jesse.
Yet, through the unwavering support and generosity you've shown, we continue to
uphold his legacy and his wish of "helping these kids." We are in awe of your
faithfulness. We have no doubt Jesse would be proud!

September marks Childhood Cancer Awareness Month, a busy time for us, raising
awareness about the critical need for progress and support in pediatric oncology. It is
imperative to recognize that childhood cancer is not an uncommon occurrence; it
dramatically alters the lives of affected children and their families in an instant.

We delivered bags of toys to our usual hospitals and Ronald McDonald Houses and
mailed packages to those we could not see in person. This quarter we supported seven
individual families (some photos below).

We pray the upcoming holidays bring joy to you and your loved ones and once again,
we thank you for your donations that will help to make cherished memories for the
children we support.

Grant, 3, Texas Breylee, 3, Utah Ripplin, 4, Utah

Tenzin, 9, New York John, 8, FloridaJaiden, 13, Florida

Marian Newell                            Samantha Spina 
Executive Director                    President

With love,


